BSO Exec Minutes
10/23/2012
Meeting Start ~5:05 PM
Roster (7): Kylie Herzik, Erin Nawacki, Kate Lyssy, Travis Smith, Noah Langford, Ethan Morton-Gaught, and Zachary Havens 
General Meeting (10/30)
Next Tuesday, BSO will have our monthly meeting in SC Ballroom A at 5:00 PM. We hope to see you all there! Executive council discussed topics to be included. The Goals Form due date will be moved back to Nov. 13th instead of Nov. 2nd. The announcement will be given formally in the general meeting and the checklist on OrgSync will be updated accordingly. The announcement date allows for a two weeks’ notice before the date due, but the form itself will be opened on Oct. 30th once completed by Kylie H. The USG update will include a link to the new What’s Your Beef page where students can talk about hot topic issues like parking. Also, Erin N. will be presently her first service event slide(s) as Community At-Large.
Retreat (10/27)
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our humble executive retreat is on Oct. 27, this Saturday. The eight of us (unfortunately, Kylie H. cannot attend) will start bright and early at 9:00 AM in BB W375 and work on improving ourselves as well as aiding the body of clubs and student organizations we represent. We will spend several hours pondering upon this, choice solutions, specific implementations, and building bridges on top of bridges until Rome is built. Noah L. will email and print out a schedule to guide this process. And then, after a solid half-a-days work, some of us will go LaserTag as a team building exercise.
Additional Meeting Info
The final Reallocation results for clubs were approved by the USG Senate. BSO Exec spent in total ~5.5 hours (including a meeting over Fall Break) reviewing over 42 submitted forms before making our final recommendations to Budget Committee. Three out of five submitted above tier requests were approved by Exec. Also, we plan to assist Budget Committee in preparing an OrgSync Allocation Form for the coming spring. Our OrgSync website has outdated tier structure information that will be updated by Kylie H. and Ethan M-G in the not too distant future. UGC may have accidently assigned two reps to BSO’s Tier Structure Committee so that will need to be sorted out. GSA did not meet over Fall Break so nothing to report there. Zack H. will be finishing a BSO sign, updating the Master List of record keeping for probationary clubs, emailing out a list of clubs in bad standing to concerned parties, and emailing out a reminder of next week’s meeting to everyone who has joined BSO on OrgSync.
End of Meeting ~5:35 PM
